
 

 

 

 

November 23, 2022 

 

All Responsive Bidders: 

 

In response to RFP 640 Oxnard College Hyflex/Smart Classroom Project, the recommendation to the 

Board of Trustees December 13, 2022 meeting will be to award to AVI-SPL, LLC.  The award is based on 

the most responsive solution for all items, which meets our requirements, needs and specifications. 

Should you want to protest the recommended award, please complete and return the on-line Bidder 

Complaint Form, found on our web site at http://www.vcccd.net/pu_vendor.nsf/current, within five (5) 

working days from receipt of this notice. 

Thank you for participating in our bid process. I hope that you will participate again when the 

opportunity arises. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lisa Sorensen 

Purchasing Specialist 
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